18 May 2022 PLL/Manage/SIMSIT/lca

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find below a link to an updated 'homework expectations' page on the College website.

This is part of our ongoing work informed by listening to feedback from parents/carers. Whilst only small changes we hope that it will provide the clarity to allow you to effectively support your child with their homework.

Please do not to feel that you have to be any form of expert in a particular subject or actually complete homework with them; the most helpful thing will always be to be positive and encouraging about what homework they have and the fact that they work hard to complete it. Our subject staff will take care of the content and knowledge.

Homework Expectations - Heathfield Community College (heathfieldcc.co.uk)

A reminder that we have also created a page on the website dedicated to supporting parents and carers with home learning. This includes guidance on practical strategies at home, revision and digital support. We hope that this will be useful, and can be accessed at the link below.

Supporting Home Learning - Heathfield Community College (heathfieldcc.co.uk)

As ever, thank you for your support and feedback. It really helps us to continue strengthening the partnerships between the college and home, and ultimately be of real benefit to our students.

If you have any questions regarding the information above then please do not hesitate to contact me via email at <a href="mailto:bpollard@heathfieldcc.co.uk">bpollard@heathfieldcc.co.uk</a> or telephone 01435 866066.

Yours sincerely

MR B POLLARD

Associate Assistant Headteacher

















